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21st June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y6 Leavers Performance – Help Needed! 

                                     

We are rushing towards the Y6 Leaver’s Performance in just over 2 week’s time.  We are 
very excited and can’t wait to let the children show off their skills, talents and expertise, but 
we need your help.  

 

We are going to send home the script for the performance this weekend and really need you 
to help your child learn their lines and know at what point they are to enter and leave the 
stage. In addition, they need to be completely confident with the lyrics of the songs we are 
singing. You can find these songs on YouTube and would hope that you can find the time to 
help them access them.  

 

The Greatest Show 

Million Dreams 

This is Me 

 

If you have any costumes or items at home that would suit the Circus theme, we would love 
to borrow them. We are particularly looking for top hats, ringmaster’s jackets, ringmaster’s 
canes, elephant/bear/lion/tiger/horse type costumes ,anything sparkly or glittery and any 
other items that you think might be appropriate. If you have long lengths of fabric that we 
could use as part of The Big Top that would be fantastic too.  

 

Finally, one of the performances is at 6pm on Wednesday 11th July. We understand that 
some children have evening activities that they attend, but we wondered if you would be 
willing to make alternative arrangements so that they could attend the evening performance.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all in The Big Top very soon. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Y6 Team  
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